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It’s Autumn and the leaves are changing colors and starting to fall. Get in touch with your 
Youth Groups- the youth in your families, neighborhoods, church groups, the children of your 

auxiliary members. Help rake up leaves.  
 

Start them now learning how to volunteer.  
They will need to do community service hours when they get to high school. 

 
 

Part of the Youth Program 
 

Remember to REPORT 
First deadline is OCTOBER 

 
 

Sponsoring & working with Youth Groups 
Sponsor a youth group and have youth become involved in any of our Programs, including 

activities to honor our veterans around military holidays or include our youth in helping out 
our service members and their families. 

 
Youth Groups Supporting Our Veterans Citations 

This Citation is one way to acknowledge our youth groups for what they do in honoring our 
veterans. Whether it be a service project or helping out with a service member and their 

family. 
 
 

From Our Roots to Our Branches       Never Forget the Difference 
Extending Service to our Veterans        You Make 
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